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To: Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools i
From: Schools Division Superintendent o
Subject: Clean-up Drive at Sapang Balen

Date: February 8, 2019

Please be informed of the letter of invite from Angeles City Police Office fo join them in cleaning
the river of Sapang Balen on February 9, 2019 (Saturday) 6:00AM onwards.

Attached is a letter from Mr. Narvin Nunag Mangune, Police Senior Superintendent, Acting City
Director, Angeles City Police Office, for your reference and information.
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Republic of the Philippines A

NATIONAL POLICE COMMISSION LY
PHILIPPINE NATIONAL POLICE
ANGELES CITY POLICE OFFICE

Camp Lt Tomas J Pepito, Brgy Sto. Domingo, Angeles City

February 5, 2019

MS. LEILANI S CUNANAN, CESO IV il

Division Superintendent in¢l FFR
Department of Education, Angeles City 1l e |
Brgy. Pulungbulu, Angeles City R R e T

Dear Maam Cunanan:
Greetings!

The ultimate goal of Angeles City Police Office is to initiate and participate in
environmental protection projects such as river clean-up drive, information drive on
responsible use of natural resources, hazard-free, and prevent environmental disaster
in the future in cognizance of the Government Project Manila Bay Rehabilitation, which
successfully started last January 27, 2019.

In this connection, we would like to invite your Office to join us and share your time in
cleaning the dirty river of Sapang Balen on February 9, 2019 (Saturday) 6:00AM
onwards in the spirit of volunteerism and camaraderie in making one of the rivers of
Angeles City clean and free from waste pollution.

Likewise, all volunteer who will join this activity are requested to bring their own
cleaning materials such as sacks, brooms, rakes and the like.

We believe that this activity is the best avenue for all to take part of their social
responsibility and be an advocate of environment protection. Let's work hand in hand
in making a better and clean place to live in.

Looking forward to your action and cooperation.

Respectfully yours,

NARVIN NUINAG MANGUNE
Police Senipr Superintendent
Acting City/Director




